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Good evening Tony, 
  
I would like to wish you the very best and hope you can make a difference, to what Australia has had 
in the past. 
  
I understand you will be making inquiry into the Murray Water basin water allocation. 
  
I just wanted to express some old idea's and hope you might at least think about this. 
  
Currently with that whole area and the loss of water - which will impact on whole communities and 
jobs/families. (Of course you know this) 
  
I hope again that you might look at the idea of moving water via inland rivers from the far north of 
Australia.  
  
Without this being undertaken we can never hope for a sustainable future.  
  
We can only ever be promised more imports into our country exposing risk of all sorts bio-hazards. 
  
I believe that this movement of water from the north, would be a bigger undertaking reaping far more 
rewards than the NBN that Labour is aspiring too. 
  
With the movement of water south and west improving the every opportunity too improving farming 
land and placing Australia, to a real future with Productive Outcomes. 
  
If this was made possible this would be something to ensure every Australians future for generations 
long after we are gone. 
  
I hope you have more vision and a wanting to make a real difference... 
  
I again wish you best and hope you go from strength to strength  
  
Kind regards 
  
Steve Phillips (Herbert) 
 


